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TO: Financial Aid Administrators 

FROM: Tae Kang 
Deputy Director, Program Administration & Services Division 

SUBJECT:   Opening of College GPA Upload Functionality for 2024-25  

This Operations Memo  from the  California Student Aid Commission (Commission)  
announces that the college GPA upload functionality for 2024-25 Cal Grant  
awards is now available in WebGrants. GPAs must be uploaded by  March 2, 2024*.  

College GPAs should be calculated using all coursework completed up to the date  
of upload (cumulative  GPA). Please refer to the  College GPA Calculation  webpage 
for more information.  

  
 

   
 

GPAs can be uploaded in a batch or added individually in WebGrants by selecting 
the GPA link from the Cal Grant Menu. Within the GPA Menu, users can select the 
Upload GPAs option for a batch upload, or the Add GPAs option for individual 
records. 

For students without a social security number (SSN), campuses may use the 
Dream Act ID number (beginning with 000) in place of the SSN or may opt to 
upload GPAs using the NON-SSN GPA option. 

        
 

* Due to March 2, 2024, falling on a Saturday, Cal Grant GPAs submitted through March 
4, 2024, will be considered on-time. 

 

     
   

 

Need to contact us? 

 School Support phone number: (888) 294-0153 
 E-mail: schoolsupport@csac.ca.gov 

Working together to effectively promote education beyond high school! 

P.O. Box 419027, Rancho Cordova, CA 95741-9027 Website: www.csac.ca.gov 

http://www.csac.ca.gov/
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.csac.ca.gov%2Fpost%2Fcollege-gpa-calculation&data=05%7C02%7CTaylor.Hudson%40csac.ca.gov%7C011453f6194d4b6c15e308dc1d13f9bf%7C0813557df08148d4a5b7aa30aacd839a%7C0%7C0%7C638417218847373347%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=p8ACtFjGG0x47kblQlZZJXicRo2sFIRL1H6Kraxjc6Q%3D&reserved=0
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